JUNO

ARCHITECTS

December 22, 2016

Mr. Jack Cloud

Chairman —Development Review Board
PO Box 1293

Albuquerque NM 87102

Request for Site Development Plan for Building Permit Approval

Albuguerque RV and Boat Storage

2201 Vista Oriente NW, Albuguerque, NM (Between Unser and La Morada PI)
Tract 1, Unit 2, Ladera Business Park

Zone Atlas Page H-9.

Dear Mr. Cloud:

Juno Architects is requesting that the above referenced project be added to the
January 18, 2017 DRB agenda for Site Development Plan for Building Permit
review. The proposed development is consistent with the Site Plan for
Subdivision approved by the DRB on 10/8/2003 and is the second phase of the
RV storage facility across the street, located at 2210 Vista Oriente which was
approved by the DRB in 2014(Project # 1001523) .

The approved Site Plan for Subdivision delegates the approval of all subsequent
applications for individual building permits to the DRB.

Please contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss anything
about this project.

Sincerely,

Kevin Juno, Architect

7925 Bosque St. NW Albuquerque, NM 87114 PH (505) 892-8453 FAX (505) 890-1736 junoarchitects@aol.com



